
USE OF RESTRAINT AND SECLUSION ANNUAL NOTICE 

The district follows board policy on the use of Restraint and Seclusion of students.  Board policy 

JGAB identifies staff training requirements, prohibited restraints, circumstances for seclusion, 

and other important restraint and seclusion related information. (Click here for all board 

policies).   

In addition, the District is required to submit an annual report to the Oregon Department of 

Education (ODE) on this topic informing parents and community members at least once each 

school year on how to access this information.  

Reports are posted on the District and State Reports link which is located under the Resources 

Tab on the left-hand side of the main website page. A direct link to last year’s report can be 

found here: 22-23 ANNUAL REPORT. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please reach out to your school or the FRSD 

District office at 541-935-2253. 

https://policy.osba.org/fernridg/
https://policy.osba.org/fernridg/
https://www.fernridge.k12.or.us/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/2022-23-Restraint-and-Seclusion-Report-for-the-Website-1.pdf

